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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:06 PM
To: 'theresa.j.pinto@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Ms. Pinto. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: Theresa Pinto <theresa.j.pinto@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 10:28 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Given the economic fallout from the COVID-19 crisis and the high energy burden our low 
income neighbors are suffering, we must place an even greater value on cutting energy waste. 
After all, it's the cheapest, quickest and cleanest way to meet our energy needs now and in the 
long run. 
  
It is unconscionable that PSC staff is recommending scaling back proposed programs. I 
strongly oppose this shortsighted recommendation. Instead, I urge you to direct the utilities 
to expand programs to meet the needs of the many hard-working Florida families.  
   
The staff's recommendation would block proposed programs that are proven to deliver real 
savings to customers and are, in fact, readily available all across the country.  Even further off 
the mark, the recommendation that low-income programs be scaled back is particularly cruel. 
With Covid-19 and the economic downturn, helping customers slash unaffordable energy 
bills is more important than ever. Now is not the time to abandon our families.  
  
Therefore, I ask that you reject your staff’s recommendation and ensure that each utility is 
putting forth robust efficiency programs – especially for its most vulnerable customers. 
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Best, 
Theresa 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Theresa Pinto, J.D., M.S. 
Adjunct Lecturer in Ecosystem Science and Policy – University of Miami Abess Center 
theresajpinto@miami.edu | Ungar Building #230F 
  
Labor Advocate - Wage Theft Advocacy Project University of Miami Hope Center 
miami.wtap@gmail.com | 954.480.3965 
  
Law Clerk (Of Counsel upcoming)  – La Gringa Aplatanada | Your Neighborhood Nonprofit Law Firm 
theresa@lagringaaplatanada.org | 305.204.2734 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information, including information 
protected by federal and state privacy laws.  It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 




